
Thank You 
… to all of the PES students and families who sent in a donation of food, gift cards or money for the PES 
Breakfast & Lunch Program during the month of December. Our school community really stepped up to answer 
the call for help. Your generous donations will go a long way towards helping children at our school. 
 
… to Ponoka Co-op Oils Ltd. for their generous donation to the PES Playground Project! 

… to the PES All Stars hockey players, the CFCW Critters hockey team, community & event sponsors, 

volunteers, as well as to the 350 people who attended the PES Playground Playoff. Not only was the night a lot 

of fun – but we also managed to raise over $10,000 for the Playground Project! 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO SUPPORT OUR PLAYGROUND FUNDRAISING EFFORTS IN THE COMING MONTHS.  

UPCOMING FUNDRAISERS WILL BE: 

 CUTIE PIES (END OF FEBRUARY) 

BOBTAIL NURSERY (MARCH) 

DFS SPRING 2016 (APRIL) 

THE PLAYGROUND COMMITTEE IS CONTINUING TO APPLY FOR GRANTS & SEEK OUT FURTHER SPONSORSHIPS AND 

DONATIONS. WITH YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT WE WILL GET THIS PLAYGROUND BUILT FOR ALL TO ENJOY SOON! 

 

DID YOU KNOW? THE OPERATION EDUCATION FUNDRAISER IS STILL GOING ON UNTIL JUNE 
KEEP ON SENDING IN YOUR BOSTON PIZZA RECEIPTS TO THE SCHOOL, 

WE ARE GIVEN BACK 5% OF THE RECEIPT AMOUNT. 
THANK YOU BOSTON PIZZA FOR SUPPORTING OUR SCHOOL FUNDRAISING EFFORTS! 

 

* HOT LUNCH * HOT LUNCH * HOT LUNCH * HOT LUNCH * 

Ponoka Elementary School Council is once again happy to be offering lunches! 
 

The forms are now posted on the school website, or available from the staff pods, or from the foyer in the front office. 
 

Please remember to order and pay for your school lunches online through school cash. 
Online orders do NOT need forms returned to school. 

 
If you are submitting a paper order form payment by cheque (to PES School Council) will be accepted, 

or stop in directly at the school office to process the lunch orders. 
 

Many volunteers are needed for each lunch day for a short amount of time. Please consider volunteering for one of the dates. 
 

Thank you for your support! 
 

ALL PARENTS! PLAN TO JOIN US on TUESDAY, MARCH 22nd at 7pm for a SPECIAL PRESENTATION… 
Details to be announced soon! Watch for more information on the school website & in your child’s agenda. 

 
 Refer to the ‘School Council’ tab on the PES website (found on the right side of home page) for upcoming meeting dates, 

agendas, as well as contact information. We look forward to seeing you and hearing your thoughts throughout the year. 


